
 

 

 
 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 November 2008 8:01 PM 
 
Subject: rail fare increase 2009 
 
  
I travel each day from  Katoomba to Blacktown and I think the intended price rise is a 
little too high. People who travel from the mountains by train are reducing the amount of 
traffic on the roads each day. If the rail fare gets too high people will begin to use their 
cars because they won't be saving much. 
Please reconsider. 

 


